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Members of the State Supreme Court,

I hope this message of support for the LLLT program is received.

The legal profession should be expanded with less expensive service just as the medical profession has. Frequently
people do not need actual service from a lawyer- just adequate advice for legal documents. The ability to pay a
lawyer’s fees should not prevent someone from getting good advice.

I hope the court sees fit to cancel the sunset on a program that serves the public well.

Sincerely,

David Pelto

3980 Woodmere Ln. SE
Lacey, WA 98503
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